
DISH Network Statement Regarding FCC's Proposed
Order on Net Neutrality

DISH Network L.L.C. Chairman, President and CEO Charles Ergen issued the following statement
regarding the FCC's proposed order on net neutrality:

"DISH Network applauds Chairman Genachowski for moving forward on critically important net neutrality
rules. His proposal is a solid framework for protecting the open Internet. We look forward to working with
the Commission in improving upon the draft order in the next few weeks. DISH Network has invested
hundreds of millions of dollars in jobs-creating, Internet-based technology, and we agree with the
Chairman that an open Internet platform is the best way to ensure continued innovation and investment."

About DISH Network

DISH Network Corporation (Nasdaq: DISH), through its subsidiary DISH Network L.L.C., provides more
than 14.2 million satellite TV customers, as of September 30, 2010, with the highest quality programming
and technology at the best value, including HD Free for Life. Subscribers enjoy industry-leading customer
satisfaction, the largest high definition line-up with more than 200 national HD channels, the most
international channels, and award-winning HD and DVR technology. DISH Network Corporation is
included in the Nasdaq-100 Index (NDX) and is a Fortune 200 company. Visit www.dish.com.
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